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June 17, 2021

Susan Ramin, M.D.
Associate Executive Director

Gregory Marchand, MD

Mesa, AZ 85209

10238 E Hampton, Suite 212

Congratulations!  The American Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Inc. is 
pleased to inform you that you passed the secure, proctored Focused Practice 
Designation Exam in Minimally Invasive Gynecologic Surgery (MIGS) 
administered May 3-7, 2021.  A summary of your performance on the exam can be 
found on your Dashboard in the ABOG Physician Portal at www.abog.org.

Information on the ABOG Maintenance of Certification (MOC) Program for the 
Focused Practice Designation in MIGS  will be available in the 2022 Minimally 
Invasive Gynecologic Surgery Bulletin which will posted on the ABOG website 
(https://www.abog.org/about-abog/bulletins).

The ABOG MOC Part II Lifelong Learning and Self-Assessment requirement for 
specialists with a MIGS Focused Practice Designation has three parts:
a. articles in general obstetrics, gynecology, office practice, and four 
subspecialties;
b. articles in minimally invasive gynecologic surgery; and
c. articles in health equity and patient safety.

The ABOG MOC Part II Lifelong Learning and Self-Assessment requirement for 
subspecialists with a MIGS Focused Practice Designation has four parts:
a. articles in general obstetrics, gynecology, office practice, and the other three 
subspecialties;
b. articles in minimally invasive gynecologic surgery;
c. articles in the Diplomate’s subspecialty; and
d. articles in health equity and patient safety.

Likewise, a Diplomate who holds a non-time-limited certificate in obstetrics and 
gynecology or an ABOG subspecialty must participate in the ABOG MOC Program 
annually to maintain their Focused Practice Designation in MIGS.

Sincerely,

Dear Dr. Marchand,

http://www.abog.org/

